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Gutschow, Taylor

From: Gutschow, Taylor
Sent: Thursday, March 2, 2023 8:56 AM
To: 'Socarras, Pedro'
Subject: RE: Intoxilyzer 80-000879
Attachments: Form 40.pdf

Good morning, 
 
Here is a Form 40 for you to fill out for the missed inspection.  Please include a remark similar to what you said below… 
that the inspection could not be completed because the instrument would not power on and you have discussed with 
me and you are sending it to repair.  When you send it to repair, please indicate there are records that need to be 
uploaded. 
 
When you return the form to me, I’ll get it added to the website. 
 
If you have any further questions, let me know. 
 
 
Taylor Gutschow 
Department Inspector for the Alcohol Testing Program 
Florida Department of Law Enforcement 
Fort Myers Regional Operations Center 
4700 Terminal Drive, Suite 3 
Fort Myers, FL 33907 
 
Desk #239-335-7500 
Cell #850-728-7022 
 
Internal x467500 
 
PLEASE NOTE : Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are 
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Your e-mail messages may, therefore, be 
subject to public disclosure.  
 
 

From: Socarras, Pedro <PedroSocarras@miamibeachfl.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 1, 2023 11:17 AM 
To: Gutschow, Taylor <TaylorGutschow@fdle.state.fl.us>; nicolepierluisi@miamisao.com; Michael C Fente 
<MichaelCFente@MiamiSAO.com> 
Cc: Price, David <DavidPrice@miamibeachfl.gov>; Rodriguez, Joaquin <JoaquinRodriguez@miamibeachfl.gov>; Millan, 
Kevin <KevinMillan@miamibeachfl.gov> 
Subject: Intoxilyzer 80-000879 
 

CAUTION: This email originated outside of FDLE. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or 
responding to this email. 

   
Good morning, 
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I am writing to inform you that Intoxilyzer 80-000879 was taken out of service on Thursday, February 23rd, 2023. The 
Intoxilyzer is being sent for service due to an issue with it not wanting to power on. As a result, we are unable to 
complete an agency inspection or run any subject tests. Due to this power issue, an agency inspection was not 
conducted for February 2023 and all the data was not uploaded to FDLE.  
 
Representatives from FDLE and the Miami SAO have been included in this notification. I will advise once the Intoxilyzer is 
back in service and please advise if there are any questions regarding this matter. 
 
Regards, 
PS 

MIAMI BEACH 
Pedro A. Socarras, Detective 
Miami Beach Police Department 
DUI Coordinator/Traffic Homicide Unit 
1100 Washington Avenue, Miami Beach, FL 33139 
Tel: (305)673-7776 ext. 5501 / Fax: (786)394-5279 
pedrosocarras@miamibeachfl.gov 
 
Mission:  Address Crime and Community Concerns 
 
Vision:  A safe and welcoming environment for everyone 
 
Values: Honorable, Professional, Resilient 
 
Our Daily Goals: Use innovative approaches to address crime, maintain and enhance a professional and well trained workforce, enhance the public’s 
perception of the Miami Beach Police Department 

 
 


